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January 25, 2003

Joe Greiner

Wilderness Aware Rafting
P.O. Box 1550

Buena Vista, CO 81211

Dear Joe,

I am writing to let you know how wonderful it has been to work with Wilderness Aware
over the past seven summers. I have worked with, and for, numerous whitewater rafting
outfitters throughout the United States and Wilderness Aware pays the most attention to
what kind of rafting experience the customer wants and more importantly what the
customer thinks about his/her experience after the fact. Wildermess Aware works hard to
develop a relationship with organizations; I have appreciated the annual newsletters, the
evaluation summaries of our students compared to others and the check-ins from Jody.

The whitewater rafting component of our program has always been a highlight and credit
needs to be given to Wildemess Aware and your staff. Your flexibility in scheduling has
been critical to developing our program, as well as your willingness to accommodate our
unique program goals. It has been wonderful to watch your company grow over the
years, as well as receive numerous awards for your hard work.

I wish you the best of luck in the years to come.

Yours in Adventure,

Jennifer Payne
Crossroads Program Director
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